
Subject: Re: the Arne Jacobsen Milestones exhibition
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2002 11:29 AM
From: Vasif Kortun <director@proje4l.org>
To: Birgit Flügge <bfl@ddc.dk>
Cc: <pclausen@dtcistanbul.org.tr>, <associate@proje4l.org>

Dear Birgit Flügge:

I am sorry, I guess I did not make our intentions clear. 

We will not be making any changes to your layouts. We need to reprint the layout 
exactly as it is done for your exhibition with the Turkish texts in place of the original. 
Otherwise, all will be the same: The sequence, the texts and photos and all 
references from the original exhibition will be included in our version including the 
English texts.

Instead of the performeur system which is not appropriate for Proje4L, we will install 
the layout directly on our walls. We are presently working on the additional content of 
the exhibition, hence it is not possible for me to send you the exact layout yet. We 
will send you a working version by Friday by fax on the floor-plan for your ratification.

Meanwhile, please send us in advance the English text content so that there will not 
be a delay in the progress of the exhibition.

Sincerely,

Director
Proje4L
Istanbul Museum of Contemporary Art
Harmanci-Giz Plaza, Levent, Istanbul
T:90.212.281.5150
F:90.212.283.1799
E: director@proje4l.org
W: www.proje4L.org 


